
SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 

FEBRUARY 12-16, 1979 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 12 

No scheduled Activities 

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 13 

10:00 a.m. 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 14 

10:00 a.m. 

3:00 p.m. 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 15 

10:00 a.m. 

1:00-1:45 p.m. 

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 16 

10:00 a.m. 

NOTICES: 

Vol. VI, No. 20 

Chapel: Adams Lectures on Preaching and 
the Practice of Ministry. Lecturer: 
Dr. Fred Craddock, Professor of Preaching 
and N.T. at Phillips University, Enid, 
Oklahoma. 

Chapel: Adams Lectures. Dr. Fred Craddock. 
Binkley Chapel. 

Faculty Meeting. Bethea Room. 

Chapel: Adams Lectures. Dr. Fred Craddock. 
Binkley Chapel. 

Theological Students Fellowship. Mackie 
Hall Conference Room. 

Adams Lectures conclude with 
Craddock. Binkley Chapel. 

VISITORS ON A special welcome is extended to visitors 
CAMPUS: on the Southeastern campus this week. Two 

events will be taking place in conjunction 
with the Adams Lectures. The fifteenth annual Pastors' Seminar will be held 
Tuesday through Friday with the participants involved in a program of con-
tinuing education through lectures and special studies. The seminary will 
also host a Chaplain's Conference on Tuesday and Wednesday for chaplains 
involved in military and institutional ministries through the chaplaincy 
division of the Home Mission Board. Mr. Pat Davis from the HMB will be 
coordinating the conference in the Bethea Room. 

FINALLY! The Formation in Ministry Office has com-
pleted the transition to the use of our 

new forms. We are· now answering requests by sharing information only on 
those students who have completed the FIM Biographical Form. If you have 
any questions, we will be happy to answer them. ·An example of each of our 
forms is on display at the office bulletin board. 

WOMEN'S ISSUES IN Chaplain candidate, 2LT Jan Wengert, 
MINISTRY PROGRAM: USAFR, and senior at SEBTS, will be the 

speaker at the Women's Issues in Ministry 
meeting on Thursday, February 15 at 7:00 p.m. in Appleby Chapel. She will 
speak on the special problems and opportunities of the chaplaincy as a 
career. In addition, the candidate program for seminarians will be explained 
and a training film shown. Special emphasis will be placed on opportunities 
for women in the military, but all who are interested in the learning more 
?bout the chaplaincy are invited to attend. 

OVER 



AGAPE COURSE: An AGAPE course for parents (Adult Growth 
and Personal Effectiveness) will be taught 

at the Wake Forest Baptist Church beginning Tuesday night, February 20, for 
seven consecutive Tuesday nights. The session will last from 7:15-9:15 
and child care will be provided at the church. The cost is $12.00 per 
couple and enrollment will be limited. Interested couples should call 
the church office, 556-5141, to enroll. Mrs. Beth McLeod, Director of 
the Child Care Center and recently certified as an AGAPE instructor, will 
lead the course. 

STAFF MEMBERS NEEDED 
IN SOUTH DAKOTA: 

The northern Plains Baptist Conven- • 
tion in Rapid City, South Dakota is 
seeking staff members with responsi-

bilities in music, religious education, youth work, or some combination 
of the three. Any student interested in establishing a program from 
the ground up in this pioneer area should send a resume to Charles E. 
Sharp, Northern Plains Baptist Convention, P.O. Box 1278, Rapid City, 
South Dakota 57709. 

Material for the Campus Bulletin should reach the Student Affairs Office 
by 12 noon Wednesday. 
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